
        

 

 

                                   

                                                                                  

                                  

                                                    

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

                                                                                 

 

 

 

     

        

 

Disclaimer: The committee feel compelled to include a disclaimer in this Newsletter which states that: we take no 

responsibility for the content of this Newsletter now, before or in theb future. The content of this Newsletter is largely 

written and /or submitted by the members at large and where that content will fit it will be included and where 

possible. 

However, we will endeavor to publish only that material deemed appropriate to this branch and if any offence has been 

given then it was not intentional and will be rectified where possible. 

ehh@tpg.com.au 



  CHOPPERS RANT:…..  A NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT 

 
   

Newsletter December 2020.  

  

It’s been a strange year with the Virus meaning we 

couldn’t have meetings or rides, having to stay home 

from work and observing ’Social Distancing 

regulations’ however as a  Branch we have all come 

through it well, we’ve started meetings again and have 

been on quite a few rides recently and as far as I know 

no one has been ill with the Virus.  

  

You will see from the ‘Silver Fox’s’ page that we have 

rides planned into the New Year, please keep an eye on the Ride Calendar or Facebook as our 

next Branch info night won’t be until February!  
 

The Family Day/Christmas shindig at Wivenhoe Dam was a good day but very hot, thanks to 

Fox, Bernie and Norm for cooking up a Storm, Di for the Rocky Road and especially Crash and 

Sue for putting it all together.  

As there is no Toy Run this year we will have our own mini run on the 13th December and we 

will be holding our usual Christmas lights ride on the 19th details for the lights will be finalised 

once we find out where all the decorated houses will be.  
 

That’s about it for this month, please take it easy in this 

weather and if out on a ride with all the protective gear on 

its easy to dehydrate so always carry some water or stop 

more frequently for a drink. If anyone has an idea or 

wishes to lead a ride please let the Fox know, we are 

always looking for new and different places to go, maybe 

some rides to the Bayside.  

Have a Great Christmas and let’s hope next year is not as 

challenging as this year was!  

  

Chopper and Sue.   
 

 
   



                                         Dinky’s Update                      

Hello all ,  

Check out our online store for our regalia items. You will find everything we have available on 

the website and it’s simple to use, you just choose what you want, go to the shopping cart and 

make your payment ( your payment is secure).  This will then come through to me for 

processing and your order will be forwarded to you with no postage cost. It’s so simple and 

easy to use 

Have a great Christmas and New Year and we hope to see you all on the rides and in the new  

year. 

                                                                                     

                                                           

  

 

 

                              



                                                            Sheriff’s Office     
 
 
                                                          

With no info night in January we have our birthdays for December and January to 
acknowledge. 
 
Happy Birthday to :  
 
December  
Peter Ackerley 
Jim “Jaffa” Ashdown 
Anni “ Woodchip” Hansen 
 
January  
Julie “Julz” Aspland 
Ray “Benno” Benedict 
John “Colonel Bow” Bowtell 
Ian “ Tiger” Bosworth 
Bryce Fletcher 
Kylie “Special K “ Millwood 
Steve “Angry” Mathison 
Ross “ Crash” Schmidt 
Carol “Kezza” Whitfield 
 
 
Have a fantastic Christmas, enjoy the celebrations and stay safe. 
 
Windsucker  
50255                                                                                                                         
      

                                                                                         



               

  

 

We are into December and it is strange to have no Toy Runs. But we 

move forward and enjoy the freedom we have, hoping it will not be 

cut short.  Remember from now on our starting point for our rides 

is Yamanto Centre car park. 

 

This months rides. 

 
Sunday December 6th – Off to Crows Nest for Cars & Coffee at the caravan park .  

                                 Depart Yamanto 8.00am 
 
Sunday December 13th – Ipswich Ulysses Toy Drop off at Salvo’s truck at the Brassall shopping  
                                              centre car park. Depart Yamanto 8.30am. Ride afterwards. 
 
Saturday December 19th – Xmas night lights ride 
                                               Depart Yamanto 6.30pm 
 
Friday Saturday 25th  - XMAS DAY  - Eat , drink and be merry.  Not too much pudding 
 
JANUARY 2021 
 
Friday 1st January  - NEW YEARS DAY  No info night.  
 
Sunday 3rd January – Off to Moogarah Dam Café for coffee, snacks & catch up.  
                                      Depart Yamanto 9.000am. 
 
Sunday 17th January – Jacobs Well via Beaudesert . Depart Yamanto 9.00am 
 
Friday 5th February  - First Info night for 2021.       7pm at the Ippy Club 
 
 
 

                See you on the rides and ride within your capabilities.  
                                        Bob, the Silver Fox #63410 

                                                     
            



 

                                  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

                             
 

       



  
 
 

                                                                                                          

 Hi all,  

So this is the last newsletter in 2020 which has been a lot different from previous years. A lot 

of info meetings were cancelled but luckily we had a lot of good rides which in my opinion is 

more important than meetings. 

Unfortunately a lot of scammers have also taken advance of this situation and they have been 

very busy robbing all the people that now spend extra time on the internet. 

I thought that I was careful with my money stuff 

on the internet but someone managed to 

get hold in my credit card details. That 

happened about 5 minutes after I paid my 

motorcycle insurance. Normally I use my credit 

card via internet banking only but Swan 

Insurance didn’t have that option so I had to go 

on their website and pay and shortly after, I 

had made several purchases in America. 

The internet is handy to have but be careful as 

crooks from all over the world can now rob you. 

See you all on the rides. 

Cheers,  

Lumberjack 

 

  
                       



  



                             



 



 
 
          

 

 

 PLEASE SUPPORT OUR  

            SPONSORS 
   

                 
  
 

 

 

 

Many Thanks to the Office of Shayne Neumann, 

Labor Federal Member for Blair, for their help 

printing our Newsletter 

                    

 


